Lowville

Local students partake
in Robinson musical
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By Mrs. Roy Coulter

At a meeting at the home of Mr.
and Mrs. Ross Sanderson, the
Fairview Home and School
Association heard a report from
John Greb that the children’s
theatre program had been suc-
cessful. Two recent films
presented were The Prince and
the Pauper and Ten Who Dared.

The program gives an
opportunity for many students to
enjoy worth-while films they
might not otherwise see. In April
the home and school meeting will
take the form of an Amateur
Contest to provide a variety
program.

The library at Kilbride Public
School, operated jointly with
Burlington Public Library, is now
an official member of the South
Central Region Library System,
which takes in the counties of
Brant, Halton and Wentworth. A
recent change of 75 per cent of
adult books gives a wider choice
both in fiction and non-fiction,
including books on current af-
fairs, political science and the
current studies of church groups.
Additions are made to the
children’s book section at regular
intervals. Library hours are
Monday and Wednesday from 6-9
p.m. and Saturday, 9 a.m. to 12
noon.

Atoms celebrate

Last Saturday evening the
Lowville Atoms, winners of the
1970 Minor Softball League,
received jackets at a dance and
social evening held at Fairview
School.

Lowville Students performing
in a recent musical comedy at the
high School were Bob Almas,
Marie Beyer, Pat Colling, Rose-
mary Colling, Janice Draper,
Elizabeth Ferguson, Sue
Ferguson, Richard Gibson, Rick
Halliday, Ada Malmstrom,
Nancy O’Neill, Helen Peer, Anne
Ramshaw and Elaine Warren.

Mrs. Ross McAvella was
hostess to the afternoon unit of

Lowville United Church Women
for the March meeting. The
leader, Mrs. B. Gunby, opened
the meeting with a memorial
tribute to the late Helen
Malmstrom former president of
the general UCW for three years.
UCW ANNUAL

Mrs. F.0. Colling reported
highlights of the Presbyterial
UCW annual meeting held at
East Plains United Church,
Burlington, in February. Others
attending the event were Mrs.
Edgar Campbell, Mrs. Murray
Colling, Mrs. R. Coulter, Mrs. G.
McCormack and Mrs. Bruce
Millar.

The roll call was answered by a
verse from scripture containing
the name of a family member.
Mrs. Leonard Coulson had
charge of the program on
Trinidad and Tobago and told a
story of Kindness the tie that
holds the world together.”” Mrs.
F.0. Colling read other stories
and Mrs. Hugh Warmington read
suitable passages of scripture.

Facts and figures, anecdotes
and history of the two rich little
islands in the Caribbean, gave
the atmosphere of the place, as
well as many facts not formerly
known. Missionary work on the
islands was begun in 1868 by John
Morton who went there for his

Accept
gas tender

Esquesing Council accepted
the tender of Texaco Ltd. to
install gas pumps and supply fuel
for the township’s new works
garage. Acceptance of the tender
followed a recommendation by
roads superintendent C. E.
“Bud”’ Snow.

Texaco will supply gasoline at
a price of 23.9 cents per gallon
and diesel fuel at a price of 20.6
cents per gallon.

[hurch  Services

CHURCH OF CHRIST
No. 5 Sideroad and 4th Line
Trafalgar

SUNDAY, MARCH 2lIst, 1971

1000 am.—Bible School.
Classes for all ages

11.00 am.—Morning Worship.

8.00 p.m—Preaching of the
Gospel.
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HIGHWAY GOSPEL CHURCH

A local assembly of
The Pentecostal Assemlblies

of Canada
Wakefield Rd. and Hwy. 25
Milton
Pastor: Rev. M. Christensen
Tel. 878-2064

THE LORD'S DAY
SUNDAY, MARCH 2lIst, 197]

045 a.m.—Sunday School.
11.00 a.m.—Morning Worship.
6.00 p.m.—Familv Praver.

700 pm—Evening FEvangel-
istic Service.

Tuesday — Bible Study, 7.30
p.m.

Deut. 1: 17 — The Cause
that is too hard for vou,
bring it unto me and 1 will
hear it.

GRACE ANGLICAN CHURCH
Milton, Ontario.
Rector: Rev. R. W. Foster
Assistant: Canon F. H. Mason

SUNDAY, MARCH 21st, 197]
Fourth Sundav in Lent

8§00 am.—Holy Communion.

9.30 am.—Jr. Church School.

9.30 am —Family and Youth
Service and Sermon.
1045 a.m.—Sr. Church School.
11.00 a.m.—Holy 'Eucharist

and Sermon.

THURSDAY, MARCH 18th
10.00 a.m.—Holy Communion.
8.00 p.m—Lenten Devotions

and Address.
You Are Always Welcome At
Grace Church
[ e S e s e L s
ST. PAUL'S CHURCH
of
THE UNITED CHURCH
OF CANADA
Main St. at James St.
Minister:
Rev. C. A. Hainer, BAA., BD.
Organist and Choir Leader:
V1 Harold Mapes

SUNDAY, MARCH 21st, 1971
11.00 am.—Worship Service.

CHURCH SCHOOL
9.30 a.m.—Sunday School for
children, 9 years & over.
11.00 a.m.—Infant Nursery in
charge of registered nurse
and Nursery Department.
11.00 a.m —Kindergarten and

Primary Department, ages
4 - 8.
All Welcome

MILTON GOSPEL HALL

306 Ontario St. N. 878-2022
Christians gathered in the
name of the Lord Jesus
Christ.

Lord’s Day
SUNDAY, MARCH 2lIst, 1971

10.30 a.m.—Breakintz of Bread.
12.15 p.m.—Sunday School.
700 p.m.—Gospel Service.

Wednesday, 8 p.m. — Prayer
and Bible reading.
All are welcome to these
services.

I'I{‘ "\L”{E, ”I ‘i".H.'iiL”s't‘ [I'Ii.i[ ..}L".‘u-
us Christ is the Son of God.”
Acts 8: 3/.

EMMANUEL BAPTIST CHURCH

Commercial Street, Milton

878-9606 878-3542
Guest Speaker:

Rev., G. Rumford, Interim

Pastor at Kenmuir Baptist,

Port Credit.

The Lord’s Day

SUNDAY, MARCH 2lIst, 1971
945 a.m.—Bible School.
11.00 a.m.—Morning Worship.

6.50 p.m.—Song Service.
700 p.m.—Evening Worship.

“Let us enter intothe House
of the Lord with thanksgiving
and into His Courts with
praise.”

KNOX
PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Minister:
Rev., John M. Murrav, Milton.,
Organist: Mrs. L. Vlasblom.

SUNDAY, MARCH 2l1st, 1971

945 a.m.—Senior Bible Study
Class.

945 a.m.—Sr. Church School.

10.50 am.—Jr. Church School.

11.00 am—Morning Worship.
Lenten sermons, “The
Splendour of Jesus. (4)

“Halting the 'Procession.”
11.00 a.m.—Nursery facilities.
7.30 p.m.—Young People’s

Society.

BOSTON AND OMAGH
PRESBYTERIAN CHURCHES

Minister:
Mr. W. R. Lewis, B.A

SUNDAY, MARCH

Omagh

1000 a.m.—Worship Service.

11.15 a.m.—Church School.
Adult Bible Study.

Boston

11.30 a.m.—Worship Service

10.15 a.m.—Church School.
Adult Bible Study.

A cordia! invitation is
extended to all.

21st, 1971

from
community.

health. He stayed to help, with
the result that there has been
over 100 years of Christian
fellowship between the Islands
and the American continent. The
people of Trinidad and Tobago
are now on the verge of becoming
self-sufficient in their church
work.

Mrs. Burdge Gunby assisted
the hostess in serving refresh-
ments and the birthday song was
sung for the hostess.

We add our congratulations to
the many received by Henry
Baverstock on his 105th birthday,
celebrated recently at Halton
Manor. Mr. Baverstock was for
many years a good neighbor and

member of the community in the

Lowville area. We hope he

continues to enjoy good health.

Publisher is 95

We learned via CBC Sunday
morning program that another
well known Haltonite celebrated
his 95th birthday in Burlington.
Elgin Harris, for 57 years the
publisher of the Burlington
Gazette (from 1899 to 1996),
enjoyed a family birthday dinner
at his home. Mr. Harris always
took a personal interest in all who
crossed his path. Con-
gratulations are extended to him
this neighboring

Conservationists may have
won a fight to have certain
potentially dangerous roadside
weed sprays eliminated from
county use. A letter from Jim
Etherington representing Oak-
ville Rod and Gun Club and
Halton Environmental Protec-
tive Association sparked a
controversy recently.

In his letter Mr. Etherington
brought to council’s attention a
warning on the labels of the
chemical containers. The
warning notes that chemicals 2,
4, D and 2, 4, 5 T could cause
danger to pregnant women and
their offspring. The warning
advises the chemical shouldn’t be
used along creek banks or on
swamp land or any area that
might lead to a water supply.

Mr. Etherington approached
county council Tuesday and
reviewed his stand on the matter.
He said if the warning was false
and there was absolutely no
danger, he would understand the
county using the spray.

No Harm

Dr. Gerry Stephenson, a
professor at the University of
ruelph and a specialist in botany
told council no harm would come
to pregnant or ther people as a
result of the chemical if it were
used cautiously. He pointed out
tests showing damage to rats and
mice were conducted with
chemicals contaminated with
Dioxin.

As long as the contaminate was

BRAND NEW ELECTROHOME

Councillors give
selves good raise

Halton County councillors
voted themselves and Warden
F.G. Oakes raises at Halton
County Council’s March meeting
held yesterday (Tuesday) in
Milton.

The warden’s salary will be
raised to $10,060 from $6,500 and
councillors will receive a salary
of $3,000 a year. Councillors
have previpusly been paid $30 a
meeting. Last year’s salaries for
councillors ranged from $900 to
$3,300 for the year. Councillors
will still receive $30 per diem for
attending conventions on top of
other convention expenses.

Won'’t dock absentees

An amendment to have
councillors docked $30 fur_ each
meeting they missed, with a

grace of three meetings was

defeated. At the same meeting

council defeated a recom-
mendation from the finance
committee urging a $1,000 cut in
costs the Warden’s dinner,
bringing it from $1,500 to $500.

Georgetown reeve Rick
Morrow said he had gone along
with the salary idea but felt
members not attending shouldn’t
be paid and he did not want to be
accused of taking advantage of
the system. He explained he had
to be absent at times because of
work and felt he and others in
that position should not be paid.

May have won battle
over Halton weedspray

used in a ratio of no more than
one half part per million it would
not be harmful. He noted
manufacturers were wel within
this limit and the spray was
diluted in water many times
before it was used.
Mercury wasn’t either

Etherington said he was
concerned about human safety.
He recalled a time 20 years ago
when it was believed mercury
wasn’t dangerous.

Council agreed to let tenders
for brush and weed kill without
specifying types or brands.

Roads chairman Reeve Jim -

Swan borough said he had
written letters to various
governmental bodies and was
collecting information on the
matter. He said the spray may
yet be used, but would be subject

Appoint reps

Reeve Hill and deputy-reeve
Miller will represent Esquesing
Council on a committee to discuss
the proposed sanitary land fill
dump site on the property of
Milton Brick. The proposed
Esquesing site would serve
Milton, Esquesing and
Nassagaweya.

Council has also decided to try
to set up a meeting with Indusmin
Quarries concerning the future of
the township’s present dump site
on land leased from Indusmin
near Acton.

MUST CLEAR

BROADVIEW 22"

COLOR TV

With pivot track, C7 chassis, Electrolok, Elec-
trotint, 6 x 4 speaker, tone control, UHF-VHF

tuner, walnut

warranty, one onily

cabinet,

six year picture tube

priced to sell at

*100 OVER COST

(NO TRADE ACCEPTED)

R. R. 3 Milton

TOWN : COUNTRY TV

878-4633

Ebenezer

Birthday cake
U.C.W. meet

By Mrs. Ron McLean

Twenty-one ladies and three
children attended the Ebenezer
U.C.W. meeting. Mrs. Darby and
Mrs. Trousdale were the
conveners. Mrs. Trousdale dealt
with the first three beatitudes.
The newer translation is
rendered, ‘‘Happy are the
humble-minded, happy are those
who know what sorrow means

and happy are those who claim
nothing.”

A happy surprise was the
serving of a birthday cake,
complete with candles, in honor
of “‘Aunt Florence’s’’ 80th birth-
day, later in the month. Mrs.
Diamond, Mrs. J. Kitching and
Mrs. Mclean served lunch.

Congratulations to David and
Sandra Boles, (Sandra Blyth) of
Burlington, on the birth of their
second son.

Sincere sympathy is extended
to Rev. and Mrs. Bill Slinn, of
Ridgeway, in the accidental
death of their 23-year-old
daughter, Linda. She is survived
by three sisters and two brothers.
A number from Ebenezer
attended the funeral.

to further consideration.

The spray is used in Viet Nam
as defoliant war spray and ac-
cording to Stephenson it has been
abused in that country.

H POLLOCK
AND
CAMPBELL

Manufacturers of

High Grade Memorials
Memorial E ngraving

Telephone

621-7580 ":l
GALT -

62 Water St. North
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electric heating
can make an extra room

extra cosy

Warming an extra room becomes a quick
and easy job with electric heating. It won't
over-tax your present heating system.

Or your budget. But it will deliver quiet,
draught-free warmth to any chilly room

in your home. Like to know more?

Just ask your hydro.

live better electrically

MILTON HYDRO ELECTRIC COMMISSION

250 MAIN ST. E. TELEPHONE 878-2345

“

Ask About Our

Family Protected
Finance Plan

409 Main St. East




